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For Immediate Release 				                                         Contact: Rep. Travis Tranel
April 1, 2021						 	                                                     (608) 266-1170 


Rep. Tranel: Statement on World Dairy Expo Remaining in Wisconsin

[bookmark: _GoBack]“We are just elated that the World Dairy Expo has decided to remain in Madison, Wisconsin.  This never should have even been a topic that was up for discussion, but thankfully with all of the media attention and all of the grassroots efforts from around the state, we were successful in convincing the Expo to stay.  I look forward to the event remaining in Madison for years to come.”

###

A copy of the letter Rep. Tranel sent to Governor Tony Evers on March 4, 2021, strongly advocating for keeping the World Dairy Expo in Wisconsin, can be found at this link: https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/49/tranel/media/1440/rep-tranel-letter-to-gov-evers-on-dairy-expo.pdf 
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